
From: j_patric@bellsouth.net <j_patric@bellsouth.net>
To:  

Date: 4/1/2017 3:34:27 PM
Subject: Defund Planned Parenthood ~ Website email from Dexter James

Lt. Governor Bryant, To each one of you: I am a huge supporter of LIFE. Life is precious no matter 
the age, gender or race. I absolutely abhor the fact that I as a taxpayer have no say in what my tax 
dollars support! I do not want one penny going to Planned Parenthood from my taxes, nor do I feel 
that I should have to support through the Healthcare Act when I purchase insurance. An organization 
that harvests organs and tissue and vital body parts from babies and then sells them to the highest 
bidder, should not receive one federal dollar. There are great organizations which give free services 
to women that do not receive federal funding, so the argument that women will be denied excellent 
health care is clearly a misnomer. I appeal to each of you to remove the taxpayer funding which 
allows this organization to murder and then dismember innocents babies for profit. Patricia James
 

Dexter James
 
206 Chattan Ct Apt B
 
Walhalla, SC 29691


mailto:j_patric@bellsouth.net%20%3Cj_patric@bellsouth.net%3E

